
VALE NEWS

Members of the Vale Alumni Association are gearing up for their 2019 Hall
of Fame Banquet and Auction, after a successful event last year. The 2018
fundraiser netted $29,710. Organizers at a meeting this week voted on
nominees for this year's class of Hall of Fame inductees. The association
also is planning its annual scholarship awards for Vale High School se-
niors, with applicatior'1s accepted through April 4'and interviews planded
on April 24-25.At its annual meeting the group elected officers: Brian
Wolfe, president; Max Buxton, vice president; Bobbi Buftice, treasurer;
Topper Schlupe, secrtary; Luke Keller, director; and Sandy Meisinger'
alternate director.


